
 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for Utah State University’s Center for Anticipatory Intelligence project 
in fiscal year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Utah State University, located at 5200 Old Main 
Hill, Logan, Utah 84322. 
 
Funding would be used to bolster Utah State University’s Center for Anticipatory Intelligence 
(CAI), which fuses together cohorts from across the University’s 35 different majors to advance 
21st century threat assessment and strategic resilience. In particular, funding will be used to 
primarily support four areas: recruitment travel to schools of interest, targeted in-state student 
engagement and recruitment, out of state recruitment to underserved populations, and 
programmatic expenses at CAI to facilitate these student engagement opportunities. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Blake Moore 
Member of Congress 


